
34 SPECIAL COMMITTEE

at the same time it gives due consideration to those who already have developed 
ore reserves in reliance upon the commission’s 1956 announcement. Protection 
will be given the independent miners by incorporating in all new milling 
contracts and extensions to existing milling contracts provisions designed to 
provide independent mine owners a fair share of available milling capacities.

6. Today’s action is not due to any forecast of a reduction in the com­
mission’s uranium requirements or in the potential requirements for com­
mercial atomic power. However, it is in the best interest of both the industry 
and the government to hold uranium production in reasonable balance with 
requirements.

For the United States Atomic Energy Commission:

(signed) Paul F. Foster, 
General Manager.

Dated at Washington, D.C. this 21st day of November, 1958.


